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The following provides guidance as to where postering of signs is permitted within Weill Cornell 
Medicine space.   
 
 
Postering is currently permitted in (1) student public spaces and (2) elevator landings in 
student housing, academic buildings, and research buildings. Postering is prohibited on 
all doorways. Postering is also prohibited in all clinical space. All postering must adhere 
to Cornell’s interim expressive activity policy or will be subject to removal.  
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https://policy.cornell.edu/policy-library/interim-expressive-activity-policy

